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Taken from page A19 of Friday, November 13, 2015 North Shore News.
Note: Contrary to statement "All regular Council Meetings are open to the public and held in Council Chambers at District Hall"  - ALL listed meetings, regular or not, are open to the public, and only some are held in the Council Chambers. 
This should be corrected/clarified in subsequent notifications.  - cjk




